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Football Teams 
Well done to the boys and girls who 
represented the school at the Carre’s 
Football Tournament yesterday. Both 

teams played against tough 
opposition and secured third place.  
Representing the School were: Chloe 
Errington, Alicia Bonar, Lily 
Blackaller, Carly Williams, Emily 
Nicholson, Ellie Linfitt, Amy Jennings, 
Hannah Rushen, Rhiannon Parr and 

Meera Hall represented the girls. Jake 
Hobster, Sam Durham, Zack Lowe, 

Marcus Wildblood, Kyle Louth, Jack 
Henton, Ben Colledge and Zack 
Harrop represented the boys. Well 
done to all!! 
 

Join us Friday for our Children in Need Big Breakfast 
Come and join us for our next Big Breakfast on Friday morning in the school hall 
to mark the start of Children in Need.  The doors open at 8:15am and we look 
forward to enjoying breakfast together at the usual cost of £1 per person.  

Remember…bring the whole family and dress as a Hero!!! 

 

 
Remembrance 
Today we joined millions across the world to 
observe Remembrance Day. Children gained 
an understanding of the history behind the 

day. This included the relevance of Flanders 
Fields, and the use of the poppy to 
commemorate our servicemen and women 
who lost their lives whilst serving in the 
armed forces since 1914. 
 
 

 

Children from class 4/5P led the service for 
the whole school in the school hall, and Mrs 
Naomi Smith, Mrs Lynn Smith and Mr 

Trevor Bush conducted a service for Class 
5/6H at St Andrew’s Church, Cranwell 

Village. Whilst there, the children laid 
crosses on the war graves of the local 
soldiers who lost their lives whilst serving.  
 
 
 

The whole school marked the occasion with 
a two minute silence in the school hall. The 

children stood silently and thought about 
the lives lost to ensure our way of life 
remains safe. The children’s respectful 
behaviour witnessed an impeccable silence. 
Well done to the children! 
 

 



Cranwell Primary hosted its first Boccia 
Competition last Friday afternoon and it was a 
great success!! 
Local schools came along with 6 teams 
competing overall. All games were very close!. 
The pupils from Cranwell had been working on 
technique and  pace of the ball.  
After a very close finish, Cranwell won the 
Competition. Well done !  
A big congratulations to Gary Thomas, (Team 
Captain) Edward Mackie,Paige Merrikin and 
Joseph Hobbs, they represented the school and 
showed great team work. We are looking forward 
to hosting another competition soon. 
The Boccia club is on a Monday lunchtime for 
Years 3 and 4 this term.  
 Upcoming Events 

 
Big Breakfast & Whole School Safety Day 

Friday 13th November 2015 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Thursday 10th December 2015 

 
Festival of Carols 

Monday 14th December 2015 @ 6pm St Michael’s Church 
RAFC Cranwell 

 
 

 

This Academic year: 
 

Term 1 ends: - Thurs 17th December 2015    
Term 3: Tuesday 5th January – Fri 12th February 2016 

Term 4: Monday 22nd February – Wed 23rd March 2016 
Term 5: Monday 11th April – Friday 27th May 2016 

Term 6: Monday 6th June – Thursday 21st July 2016 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 
Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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A Great Day for Boccia 

Guy Fawkes 
F2L enjoyed celebrating Bonfire Night. 
They learnt not only about Guy Fawkes 
and the Gunpowder plot but also how to 

keep themselves safe when at a 
Fireworks display. The children created 
their own firework picture and carried out 
a firework experiment with milk, food 
colouring and fairy liquid! 
 
 

Nut Allergies 
We currently have children in school who have severe nut allergies. 
Please can I ask parents to ensure no packed lunches or snacks 
include nuts/peanut butter etc. Please note, that some 
Chocolate spreads contain nuts. Many thanks for your support in 
this matter.  

 

Hair Tied Up 
Please note, that children with long hair should have it tied up. We 
know from experience that most children with long hair leave the 
house with their hair tied up, however, it is often released by the 
time the children enter school. Thank you for your support in this 
matter. 

On Monday 14th December 2015 
classes 5/6H, 5/6B, 5B, 4/5P, 
3/4H, 3P and 2/3CO will be 
celebrating together at St 
Michael’s Church, RAFC 
Cranwell. There will be a service, 

along with a short drama 
extract, celebrating Christmas. 
The service will begin at 
18:00, and we welcome 
parents who wish to join us 
for the occasion.   
More details will be sent out 

soon. 

St Michael’s Church  
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